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January 2, 2017
I am in favor of the HPOZ and my property is considered an Altered Contributor. (817-819 So. 
Detroit St. 90036)
Having previously lived on the 6500 block of Drexel Ave. 90048
I know only too well what can happen when there is no protection for our unique neighborhoods. I 
urge you to physically go there and see what 
"progress" has wrought upon the area.
We have many wonderful buildings along Olympic Blvd. between Fairfax and La Brea as well as 
on every individual street from Olympic to 
Wilshire Blvd. within the same parameters.
To take out everything from 8th to Wilshire is cutting off a part of the whole body. Yes, there have 
been some buildings erected that do not
fit into the look and style of our area but to take out all those that do and remove rent stabilized
affordable housing is not acceptable to me
as an owner and life long resident of this part of Los Angeles.
I implore you to reconsider and prove to all we cherish the uniqueness the we have in Los 
Angeles. We are NOT a high-rise city. This 
is part of what makes us so special.
Yours Truly 
Gail S. Landers
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